From: Sally Taylor 
Sent: 09 November 2017 07:43
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV Listed) | The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Street Through Burdrop Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ
Change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV Listed) | The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Street Through Burdrop Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Sir
I am writing to strongly object to the above planning application. I would very much like to see the Bishop Blaize return back to it former glory as a thriving family pub. 
Yours faithfully
Sally Taylor 
Blenheim Farm, Shutford, Banbury, OX156HD 
